PROJECT UPDATE

Sammamish Community & Aquatic Center

Construction has been progressing well. Most of the foundations along the build-
ing periphery are complete. Forms are going up for the building wall at the south-
west corner of the building. In parallel, the contractor is excavating for the interior
footings of the building. The concrete floor slab for the surge tank in the pool
equipment room was also poured earlier this week.

The floor slab for the storm water vault (roughly 120°X64’) was poured a couple of
weeks ago and rebar mats and forms are being installed for the walls of the vault.
This work will continue over the next few weeks.

Excavation for the west wing of the garage is complete. With the rains, the con-
tractor is holding off on excavation the footings for the garage until the rebar ar-
rives at site next week. To date, the contractor is a couple of weeks behind sched-
ule, but is confident that the overall schedule will not be impacted.

Below: Panoramic view of the garage excavation and east wall of the building.
Right: View of Surge Tank.

Below: Storm water Vault.
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